
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/8/2019 4:59:13 PM

First name: Cindy

Last name: Solomonson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: GMUG Forest Plan working draft comments

 

Dear Forest Service,

 

 

Please consider wildlife protections in your plan by expanding the sensitive list.  Sensitive lists must be expanded

based on scientific understanding of population trends, not politics.  

 

 

Please consider protections for endangered species, i.e. the Boreal Toad, Lynx, and Gunnison Sage Grouse.

The voluntary protections for these wildlife are certain to fail considering the growth that is bound to occur.

 

 

Please consider a plan for increased growth/visitation.  There needs to be lanquage in the plan to address

limits/permits, etc.

 

 

Please provide your view on whether increased logging is consistent with increased forest usage and the severe

population declines occurring for many species, i.e. Flammulated Owl.

 

 

Thank you for your time,

 

 

Cindy Solomonson

Concerned Citizen

 


